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Webinar opportunity!

Opioid Addiction & Treatment in
Tribal Communities

Is your tribal court struggling to meet the needs of opioid addicts in your community?
Do you want to know more about substance abuse treatment approaches for opioids
and how they may affect participants in your court programs? Come join us for a FREE
webinar to learn about opioid addiction and treatment!

Opioids are decimating communities across the nation. This webinar will discuss the
challenges of opioid addiction and recovery. The rise of both prescription drug abuse and the
return of heroin mean that many communities, particularly rural communities, are struggling
with getting necessary services for treating opioid users. This is especially true of tribal
communities. In addition, the journey to recovery for opioid users is long and complicated.
Justice professionals who work with opioid users will benefit from having an understanding of
the psychopharmacology behind opioid addiction and treatment for opioid addiction, including
medically assisted treatment.

Moderators:

* Gina Jackson (Te-Moak Western Shoshone), Program Director, National American
Indian Court Judges Association




Faculty Presenter:

e« Sean Bear, 1st, Consultant, Native American Indian and Alaska Native Addiction
Technology Transfer Center

* Honorable Kim McGinnis, PhD., Esq., Chief Judge, Pueblo of Pojoaque Tribal Court

« Dr. Anne Skinstad, Clinical Professor & Director, Native American Indian and Alaska
Native Addiction Technology Transfer Center

Closed captioning will be provided. If you have further questions regarding this webinar,
please contact Alicia Lord at alord@ncjfcj.org.

This project was supported by Grant No. 2016-AC-BX-K004 awarded by the Bureau of Justice Assistance. The
Bureau of Justice Assistance is a component of the Department of Justice's Office of Justice Programs, which also
includes the Bureau of Justice Statistics, the National Institute of Justice, Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency
Prevention, Office of Victims of Crime, and the SMART Office. Points of view or opinions in this webinar are those of
the author and do not necessarily represent the official position or policies of the U.S. Department of Justice.
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